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Shaun Maher

From: Shaun Maher
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 1:45 PM
To: MIKEMULANAX@YAHOO.COM
Cc: dja@commlaw.tv
Subject: KMSQ-LD

This concerns the request for waiver of the tolling rule filed by KMSQ-LD, Mesquite, NV, LMS File No. 0000179602.  On 
January 20, 2022, the Video Division sent you a letter stating that we were unable to process the request for tolling 
waiver without additional information and providing you 30 days to amend.  We have not received a response.  Please 
provide a response to the deficiency letter by April 7, 2022.  If we do not receive a response by then, we will proceed 
with considering your request for tolling waiver as filed. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me. 
 
Shaun Maher 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 
202-418-2324   


